
Brimfield Board of Health 
Meeting of June 27th, 2022 
 
Board Members Present: Chair R. Costa, M. Koprowski and M.Polack  
Present: Administrative Assistant Michelle Metcalf, Health Agent Jamie Terry 
Homeowner: Stanley Choinski 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:32pm 

 

 145 Little Alum- Title 5 Report 
Board discussed title 5 report. The board reviewed the email from Civil Engineering 
and the passed title 5 from LeBlanc Septic. Homeowner shared with the board his 
concerns with Civil Engineering and at the time of inspection that the report was 
never completed. Board continued to discuss the email from Civil and the report from 
LeBlanc and felt that because the report was never completed by Civil that LeBlanc 
Septic Title 5 report will stand. Koprowski made a motion to accept the Title 5 report 
that was completed by Leblanc Septic. Seconded by M. Polack . (Yes), M. 
Koprowski (Yes), R. Costa ( Yes). Vote was unanimous.  
 
 
 

Meeting adjourned at 6:52PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Michelle Metcalf 
Administrative Assistant 
 
Next meeting will be held August 2nd, 2022 


